
Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are thrilled to announce that we have signed up to
Tapping House’s Rudolph Run and your child is registered
to take part. 

We will be holding our Rudolph Run on 
Thursday 19th December at Gooderstone 
Primary School. 

About the Rudolph Run
Primary schools and nurseries throughout West Norfolk
will be taking part in a sponsored walk, jog or run this
Christmas. Each child will receive a free pair of antlers to
wear and a certificate when they take part in their 
Rudolph Run, delivered to the school by Rudolph himself! 

Please collect sponsorship using the form provided. 
There is no minimum sponsorship 
amount required.

By collecting sponsorship on behalf of your child, 
you can support Tapping House and help them 
to continue to provide end of life care in the 
local community. 

For more information about the event, please visit 
tappinghouse.org.uk/rudolph-run. 

Thank you for your support and happy festive fundraising!
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